
Summary of SIR Subcommittee Meeting 

February 26, 2019 

 

Present:  Judy Morgan, Silky Labie, Kristin Brown, Bill Hall, Lynn Bradley  

 

Participants discussed the third revision of the draft Implementation Guidance (IG) document for 
SIR 290 and determined that it should be simplified.  Judy agreed to do this for the March 
meeting (thermometer with different correction factors at the ends of the temperature range). 

The first IGs from the NOLA Mentor Session were discussed.  Participants determined that yes, 
many of the references cited are generic but there is value to including them, and agreed to just 
cite the ISO language and use ellipsis to provide only the relevant portions of the non-ISO text.  
Judy offered to smooth out the language, but then after the meeting, Bill provided revised text 
instead, which was gratefully received. 

The next SIR Subcommittee meeting will be Tuesday, March 26, 2019, at 12:30 pm 
Eastern.   

 

 


